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DATED:   18 FEBRUARY 2022  

TO:   ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY  

NOTICE:  CORRECTION NOTICE REGARDING THE ALIGNMENT OF THE WAGE 

TABLES   

Please be advised that certain wage tables in the Main Collective Agreement, Government 

Gazette 44289, Notice no. R.220 of 18 March 2021 for the period 01 September 2021 to 31 

August 2022 has been repealed due to the misalignment of job grades and wage rates. 

The said wage tables have been replaced by the publication of Government Gazette 45275, 

Notice no. 1014 of 08 October 2021.  

The information contained in Annexure A herein will used for the remainder of the current 

annual wage period.  
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Annexure A 
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The MIBCO Team 
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